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CITY COUNCIL BILL #21-0064R/ INVESTIGATIONAL 

HEARING – URBAN FARMING 

 

           

The Honorable President and  January 24, 2022 

     Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #21-0064R, which is for the 

purpose of inviting the City Solicitor and representatives from the Office of the City 

Administrator, the Department of Housing and Community Development’s Code Enforcement 

Division, the Baltimore City Health Department’s Office of Animal Control, the Baltimore 

Police Department, the Environmental Control Board, the Department of Planning, and other 

relevant stakeholders to brief the City Council regard the standards, procedures, policies, and 

practices for regulating urban farms in Baltimore City, and to discuss possible revisions of 

current standards to allow urban farms to operate safely and successfully in Baltimore City.   

 

The Department of Planning defers to the Office of Sustainability on City Council Bill #21-

0064R, given their role in working with urban farms. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Ava Richardson, Sustainability Manager, at 410-

396-4556. 

 

CR/ldm 

 

cc: Ms. Natasha Mehu, Mayor’s Office 

Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office 

The Honorable Eric Costello, Council Rep. to Planning Commission 

Mr. Matthew Stegman, City Council President’s Office 

Ms. Nikki Thompson, City Council President’s Office 

Mr. Colin Tarbert, BDC 

Ms. Kathleen Byrne, BMZA 

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration 

Ms. Stephanie Murdock, DHCD 

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept. 

Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC 

Mr. Liam Davis, DOT 

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services 


